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Update: May, 2005 

I haven’t posted much because we’ve not been many places with strong enough wifi. 

We visited one of our pastors who has had 3 strokes. He really needs your prayers and a touch from GOD. 
Pastor Catamco’s family has been holding the banner high and his Assistant to the pastor, Bro. Bart, is 
holding services for now. Please help us pray that God will bring the help they need.  

God blessed before we came on this trip that a couple gave us a donation to purchase motorcycles for a 
few of our pastors.  Pastor Gerodiaz was so thrilled to receive a brand new motorcycle with cart to use as 
his church bus! We can’t wait to see this chariot loaded down with kids coming to church. We also have 2 
more bikes with sidecars coming to two other pastors but they have to be ordered and built, so no 
pictures yet.  

We are half way through our trip. We have driven from one end of Negros Island to the other, visited 
several churches and pastors. Harrell has preached and we have seen God move.  

We can’t wait to see what the next leg of this trip will bring. More to come later. Don’t stop praying for us 
while we minister in the Philippines. 

 

 


